

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"There can be no deep disappointment where there is not deep love." Martin Luther King, Jr.

May 25, 2017

Dear St. Stan's Families:

Sometimes when someone we love very much does not achieve what we hoped they would we find ourselves disappointed. As we come to the end of the year and final exams for many of our students, I ask that you try to keep your expectations reasonable and push away disappointment. The process of taking exams is one that takes time to become proficient at and this is the perfect setting for our students to find their way.

The end of the year is less than two weeks away and there are so many events that will sneak up on us.

June 2nd 8 th Grade Graduation

June 6th End of Year Tricky Tray

June 7th Preschool Graduation 9am Kindergarten Graduation 7pm

June 8th Report Cards distributed and last day for non returning students

June 9th Last Day of School 12 noon dismissal No after care

Beginning today, you will receive daily before and after care bills. These bills must be paid the next day in order for you to use either of those services. You will also be receiving a bill for the rest of May in the next day or so and it needs to be paid upon receipt. We thank you for your cooperation with this.

On the last day of school you will receive summer work packets as well as very important information about next school year. I ask that you please review what is sent home that day very carefully. The school office will be open this summer from 8:30am to 12:30 daily should you need assistance with anything.

In His Peace

Elena Malinconico, Principal